
 
  Jim Busser for BCMA District 3 Nominator 
 
 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
What contact have we had from our district 
delegates in the past 12 months, and where 
do they intend to take us? 
 
I have seen only one of our seven 
delegates, and only once, at any VGH 
Medical Staff meetings in the past year. 
 
Leading depends on staying in touch, and 
challenging us to get involved and to follow 
their lead in worthwhile efforts. 
 
Communicating only during an election needs to be regarded as too little, too late. 
 
The future leaders of our professional association, if they are to break new ground, will need 
new thinking and to pursue new methods. Initiatives and efforts unlike anything our delegates 
have shown to date. 
 
I intend to have us build a new, effective board in the shortest time possible. 
 
Elect me as your District Nominator* and help me to identify and put forward to you both GPs 
and specialists who 
 

! would be coming in fresh 
! are free of indoctrination into existing BCMA Board and Committee group think 
! show independent thought and capacity for constructive and resolvable conflict 
! view their term on the Board as a limited time in which to help move us forward 
! come pre-qualified with the knowledge and competencies needed by directors 

o as is the case for one of your newly-standing District 3 Candidates completing 
SFUʼs GPSC Leadership and Management Development Program 

! demonstrate, as a condition of re-election 
o meaningful recent contributions in their roles as directors and 
o meaningful recent member interaction in their roles as delegates 

 
Yours very truly, 
 
 
Jim Busser, MD 
james.busser@ubc.ca 
 
 
* you are fully free to cast ballots my way for both the District Nominator and the Honorary Secretary Treasurer 

position, for which I am also standing 


